Woman Killed by Lightning in Phalombe, Malawi

Reported on 19 February 2021

A 28 - Year old woman has just been struck to death by lightning in Phalombe, a Southern Region district. This has been reported by a police officer in the said district. What is most interesting is the precision the police applied in the report as reflected in the accompanying photo. The supporting documentary has been posted by a local broadcasting house, Zodiak Broadcasting Corporation.
Gilbert
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By email from Gilbert Phiri in Malawi at enkupeniconglomerate@gmail.com.

